Dear UBF Mission Coworkers,

We will have the 21" Korean Online Forum on Saturday, April 2, 2022. The topic will

be “Learning Humility: Servant Leadership.” It is time to adapt the changing spiritual
conditions of the campus and raise the spiritual leaders of the next generation. In such times, we
should learn the servant leadership of our Lord Jesus through the Forum and gain the wisdom of
God. Please join the Forum to gain God’s wisdom and learn servant leadership for campus
evangelism.

Date: Saturday, April 2, 2022.

Time: 9am (EDT New York, USA), 8am (CDT Chicago, USA), 2pm (CEST Berlin, Germany),
10pm (KST Korea), 9pm (Singapore)

Target Attendees: Korean Missionaries and Leaders

Panelists: M. Paul K. (Asia), M. David Park (LA, USA), P. Moses Yoon (General Director)
Moderator: TBD
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Presented via Zoom: The Zoom invitation will be sent out to registered emails prior to the
meeting. If you want to join the 21 Korean Online Forum, please register on the HQ Website
today (https://ubf.org/onlineforum/korean).

* UBF Online Forum Committee
Chair: Dr. Ezra Cho (ezra5978@gmail.com)



